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PHES 752022 
To Whom it may concern

As per request of V.M. Vishvas School Mandi Adampur our team 

visited the school premises and checked the quality of water which 
was found potable for drinking purpose. Toilets and other 
structure are fit and accurate as per hygiene and sanitation of point 
of view. 
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